
Submitter: Lateashia Griffith 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

We Oregonians pay enough in taxes. It’s hurting our economy being as high as they 

already are. You guys need to budget and hold the corresponding offices 

accountable to that budget. Do more audits. Where is the existing tax money going?? 

We are struggling to pay are bills and can’t hold our hands out to increase our 

budget. The same should go for state/county and city offices. Stop this attack on our 

wallets. Please vote NO.  


